
30 April 1982

Michael Nault
Hydro Consumers'
P.O. Box 274
Perth, Ontario

Dear Mr. Nault:

Canadian Environmental Law Association
L'Association canadienne du droit de 1'environnement

8 York Street, 5th Floor South, Toronto, Ontario M5J 1R2, telephone (416) 366-9717

Association

Re:'Easterri Ontario Plan Stage Environmental Assessment

Thank you for your letter of April 22, 1982.

The Canadian Environmental Law Association certainly recognizes the
immensity of the work your association has undertaken in participating
as the only intervenor in the above-noted environmental assessment
hearing.

Staff of our clinic are happy to lend the assistance of Virginia
Adamson for work throughout the hearing, as we consider it a very
important hearing. We have discussed this arrangement with the
Legal Committee of our Board of Directors. It, in turn, is recommending
to the Board, which meets on Monday, May 3, 1982, that it give its
approval. Consequently, we have arranged that Virginia assist
Mr. Shrybman in doing research in preparation for the hearing, and in
attending at the hearing commencing Tuesday, May 4, 1982.

If, for some reason, the Board does not approve this arrangement,
we will notify you or Mr. Shrybman immediately. Otherwise, you may
take this letter as our authorization for Virginia's continued
assistance. The arrangements relating to disbursements will remain
as stated in your letter. If our out-of-pocket expenses total more
than approximately $400.00, we will attempt to notify you so that
further arrangements can be made.

We wish you every success.

Yours very truly,
CANADIAN ENVIRONMENTAL LAW ASSOCIATION

Grace Patterson
Clinic Director
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